
Nursery 

Newsletter 

8th July 2024 
 

This week in Nursery our theme is “Finding Our Way’. We will be 

looking at Percy the Park Keeper’s maze in ‘The Secret Path’ by Nick 

Butterworth. In ‘Dinosaur’s Day Out’ by Nick Sharratt Daisy and 

Dexter go on a car journey to visit their friend Delilah and use a map 

to help them find their way. Can we make our own maps? 

We will also be beginning to think about our summer holidays. Please 

can you talk to your Hungry Caterpillar about where you will be going. 

We will be looking at holiday destinations on maps and globes. 

 
‘Nursery’s Got Talent’ is back! Please practice your act this week 

ready for the big event on Wednesday. It could be a song, a 

nursery rhyme, a dance, a joke etc. 

Sing-Along 

The Hungry Caterpillars would like to invite you to watch our end of 

year ‘Sing-along’.  It will be performed 3 times, on Monday 15th July 

at 3pm, Wednesday 17th July at 3pm and Friday 19th July at 3pm. 

Please could parents of the Nursery leavers come and watch the 

performance on a day their child normally attends Nursery. Family 

and friends are invited to come and watch us sing some favourite 

songs and say goodbye to the children who are moving to our 

Reception class. 

We will miss our leavers very much and wish them well as they take 

their next big step to school. 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs. Terrell 


